
Quarterly Vitals
2nd Quarter 2017

Dear Members, 

Last year, we decided to move to our corporate office 
and branch to Vacaville. The Credit Union is part of a new 
revitalization happening in downtown Vacaville. With that 
change, we also opened a convenience branch close to Kaiser 
in Vallejo to serve our members. Since our walk-in traffic 
was diminishing and 68% of our membership uses Online 
Banking and Bill Pay instead of coming in, we determined that 
it would be best for us to downsize our office and spend our 
money on our members and other important services instead.  

That being said, I am excited to announce that our office will 
be opening this summer, with a ribbon cutting ceremony 
immediately following our Annual Meeting on June 22. On 
behalf of Befit, I would like to thank you all for your continued 
membership and patience while our corporate office is going 
through its transformation.

Bobbie Kay Adams – President /CEO

  us on  
Facebook!

Fuel Yourself 
with a Befit Auto Loan

Rates as low as

3.39
 

%
APR*

*APR = Annual Percentage Rate. See credit union for further information  
about fees and terms.

Thank you 
to everyone who 
participated in our 
very successful 
National Popcorn  
One Day Loan!

Did you miss  
this one-day  
loan special?  
Be on the 
lookout for  
our next one!

Now Available: CardValet®

It’s Your Card, On Your Terms! 

Get the FREE mobile app that lets you control 
your debit card usage and spending on the go. 

CardValet allows you to: 
• Turn your debit card ‘on’ and ‘off’

• Establish transaction controls for dollar 
amounts, merchant categories, and 
geographic locations 

• Receive alerts when your debit card 
is used, approved, or exceeds the 
transaction controls set by you

• and more!

Download the FREE 
CardValet App today!



Spring into your 
home renovations 
with a Befit Home 

Equity Line of Credit.

April Showers 
Bring May Flowers 

See credit union for details. 

Talk to a 
Member Service  

Representative 
today!

Save the Date
Annual Meeting 

Thursday, June 22, 2017 • 1 pm

BBON  CUTI TR ING

at our
following the  
Annual Meeting new location 

Watch your email for more information!

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS

Monday, May 29  
Memorial Day 

Tuesday, July 4  
Independence Day

Phone: 707-557-8900
Fax: 707-359-4515

Toll Free: 888-600-0550

NEW Mailing Address:
PO Box 5760 

Vacaville, CA 95696

Coming Soon 
Vacaville Branch

Vallejo Branch
145 Valle Vista Ave Suite G

Vallejo, CA 94590

Hours of Operation:
Mon. – Wed. 9am to 4pm
Thurs. – Fri. 10am to 5pm

Federally insured by NCUA. 
NMLS #401421




